
From: Bryan Stirling (C055056) <Stirling.Bryan@doc.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/17/2014 2:54:35 PM
Subject: RE: RBC Heritage Presented by Boeing

I am interested in two tickets. Thank you.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 2:46 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RBC Heritage Presented by Boeing

Cabinet Members,
The RBC Heritage Presented by Boeing is scheduled for April 14 -  20, 2014 on beautiful Hilton Head Island.
The Heritage Classic Foundation would like to extend two (2) Clubhouse badges for you and a guest (badges are non­
transferable).
Please respond no later than Friday, March 21, 2014 if you are interested in attending.
Please call my cell at 803-767-7583 if you have any questions.
I look forward to hearing from you.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

mailto:Bryan%20Stirling%20(C055056)%20%3CStirling.Bryan@doc.sc.gov%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

